
Dear Presenters, 

New Program Block Commencing May 6, 2019. 

Thank you all for such a great response to the new program block applications! Most time slots are 
already filled and confirmation emails will be sent this week so please keep an eye out. 

All graduating presenters are starting this block on weekend and night slots so please make them 
welcome and offer a helping hand if needed.  

Everyone has been doing a fabulous job using the reception diary for noting any changes for 
incoming presenters so please continue to check on arrival at the station. So helpful, thank you. 

As usual, you must ensure that you have a designated and reliable fill- in presenter if you can’t do 
your program and that you consider access issues. They must endeavour to present a program 
similar to your own genre. A list of contacts will be in everyone’s communication folder at the station 
for you to use. In all cases of substitution please write in the diary and advise the Programming 
Coordinator. 

We have had some great feedback regarding the quality of programs on Noosa FM and everyone 
should be congratulated on your commitment to continual improvement. Keep up the great work! 

Don’t forget if you have a great interview to promote it on the Noosa Fm website or Facebook. 

CBAA Annual Awards 

Nominations are now open for the above awards so if you have saved a super fabulous program that 
would qualify for one of the categories, we encourage you to enter. Info on all the awards on offer can 
be found on www.cbaa.org.au website. Please read the T&Cs carefully. 

Important to note: 

Entries close WED 29th MAY at 5pm. 

• Entries must have been broadcast between May1 2018 and April 30 2019.  
• Each station can only submit one program into each category. 
• You must address all criteria for the category as you’ll be required to provide a timed audio 

file to substantiate.   
• All entries must be endorsed by station President. 

Best of luck to all and please remember that this is the usual time frame for the awards so save 
anything you think may qualify for next year’s awards from May 1st this year. 

 

Wishing you all a happy, enjoyable and rewarding experience for the new season! 

Kind regards, 

Your Programming Committee 


